
 
10 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Open Cross-Country Competition – Wednesday 21 February 2024 
1.30pm Start - Les Quennevais Playing Fields 
 
We would like to offer your son the opportunity to take part in the Primary schools Open 
Cross-Country Competition.  This wonderful event has been very successful over the last few 
years, attracting up to 1000 entries of varying standards from the Jersey Primary Schools.  
The children will run a distance of around 1400m.   
 
The competition will start at 1.30pm and we will be transporting your son to the event. If 
you would like your son brought back to school for the end of the day, we will endeavor to 
ensure that he is back on time, however, please be aware that if there are any traffic delays 
it may be slightly after 3pm.  If you are planning to come along to spectate you are 
permitted to take your son with you at the end. We will also require a few parents to help 
supervise the boys while at the venue.  You will need to be at Les Quennevais at 2.10pm at 
the latest, as the coach will be departing no later than 2.15pm.  
 
If your son would like to take part please complete the below Form, no later than 9am on 
Friday 19 January 2024 so we can work out exact numbers for transportation. 
https://forms.office.com/e/mDLwVVYKRV  
 
Please be advised that there are no dogs allowed at the venue. 
 
Kit required: 
 
Bumblebee shirt, black shorts, trainers, school tracksuit, a warm waterproof overcoat or 
fleece, dependant on weather.  Your son will need to be warm before and after the race.  
Please ensure your son also has water with him. 
 
Please be advised that as we are booking transport no late entries will be accepted. It is 
also essential that if your son needs to pull out of the event due to injury or illness that as 
much notice as possible is given.  
 
Please send your son in with a packed lunch in a disposable bag as they will be having lunch 
earlier than usual. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me b.silva@vcp.sch.je  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Silva 
Teacher of PE 

https://forms.office.com/e/mDLwVVYKRV
mailto:b.silva@vcp.sch.je

